
 

 

 

 

CITY OF MARATHON PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Oceanfront Park will be closed on  

Tuesday, February 22nd through Friday, February 25th for park grounds 

maintenance and invasive exotic removal. 

 

It will re-open again on Saturday, February 26th.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


